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February 21, 2021 
 
 
RE:  MOBILE DATA TERMINALS 
 
Dear Auxiliary Members: 
 
The Trailer Estates Fire Control District Commissioners would like to again thank every 
Auxiliary Member for their dedication to supporting the fire department.  Immediately 
following the donation for firefighter physicals, it was necessary to ask for assistance 
with the purchase of Mobile Data Terminals for $11,190.00.  These terminals 
(computers) will allow members to quickly and safely approach residents for assistance 
while being able to stay safe themselves as current data on the changing information 
the 911 operators are able to acquire is shared. 
 
We appreciate your quick response to this need!  We realize the hours performed by 
each Auxiliary member to make this a reality.  I can’t say it often enough how much 
both the commissioners and our volunteers greatly appreciate knowing how willing you 
are to work hard and support them and keep them safe.  
 
Thank you, Thank You, THANK YOU! 
 
Sincerely 
 

 

 

Lori Dalton 
TEFCD Commissioner, Secretary  
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